Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 180 East Broad Street Columbus, OH 43215

November 4, 2015

Dear PUCO Commissioners,

I write to urge you as strongly as I am able to promote efforts to help the citizens of Ohio become free of their dependency on coal.

There is no question, as you are no doubt aware, that energy derived from coal is costly and, more importantly, results in toxic pollution of our air, water and soil.

I have just returned from Germany where I saw first-hand the progress Germans have made in weaning themselves from coal power as well as nuclear power. A massive effort was made to convert much of their power needs to solar energy, and citizens there are overwhelmingly pleased with the change. In the long run much money can be saved – both for the State of Ohio and its citizens -- by becoming less dependent on coal. And we can spare our children and grandchildren the enormous deleterious effects and costs of having to deal later with the consequences of the current disastrous policies.

As a voter and property owner I am strongly in favor of converting to more reasonable, efficient and safe energy sources.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Steven R. Huff

355 W. College

Oberlin, OH 44074

De would like you to consider reducing our dependence on coal for electricity, which will reduce ner curp and other contominents from polluting our drinking waterfrom Lake Erie and the Ohio RNER.

Install

We would like you to

Consider limiting pollution to

our air and water, which will

load to fewer death g and

sicknesses for every one inside and

out side Ohio.

Sport Dun